MESSAGE
from
HER MAJESTY NORODOM MONINEATH SIHANOUK
QUEEN MOTHER OF CAMBODIA

It is with great pleasure that I reiterate the support that my Late Husband, His
Majesty King Sihanouk and I have offered to the Nginn Karet Foundation (NKFC), I
commend their hard work and dedication to their non-political and charitable work which
has, for 20 years, alleviated the hardship of our less privileged compatriots in Banteay
Srei.

[ am pleased to offer my support for the forthcoming Fundraising Gala in the
Victoria and Albert Museum in London in November 2019.

[ am touched and happy to give my name to this wonderful new project of the
Foundation “Queen Monineath NKEC Academy of Arts” which will be the first Academy
of Arts in the sacred land of Angkor to enable the young generation in the UNESCO
World Heritage Site of Angkor to secure a professional future in symbiosis with their
temples.

I would like to thank the Gala Honorary Committee, Trustees and Friends of the
Foundation for their efforts and I know that the funds raised will allow the “Queen
Monineath NKFC Academy of Arts” to be launched successfully and provide a bright
future to many hopeful adolescents.

I wish, to all involved, happiness and prosperity with the hope that they will come
and visit the wonders of Cambodia soon.

Phnom Penh, 40  June 2019



